




 
St.  Anthony of Padua, High Ridge, MO  

STAINED GLASS WINDOWS 
 
When our beautiful church was designed and built, we knew we would need windows but not just any win-
dows.  We wanted stained glass windows and so we did.  As you can see, we have eight beautiful windows 
but they didn’t just come.  These windows were purchased and dedicated to various members of our church 
family.  So, please take the time to look at each window and note the dedication included with each win-
dow.  Remember, this was a time when our members were mainly farmers.  They worked hard to feed, shel-
ter and clothe their families; however, their love of our Heavenly Father and of our patron saint, St. Anthony, 
blessed our church and our church family with these beautiful memories of our founding families and charter 
members of our parish.   
 
Enjoy their beauty and remember the love and dedication which shines through these beautiful windows. 
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